
 
      September 20, 2013 

 

Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

The students did a wonderful job completing their beginning of the year reading and math 
assessments. If you have any questions about reading level or fact practice please let me know. We are 
currently working on adding details to our writing and deepening our thinking about our reading.  Please do 
checkout my website www.mrprovost.info. If you would like to be on the email list, concerns, or have any 
questions please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

Here is what we did this week: 
 

 Social Studies – Government 

 Science–Forms of energy  

 Reading – Improving Reading Pace 

 Writing – Improving Drafts of Personal Narratives 

 Math – Unit 1 Multiplication 
       

Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

 Social Studies – Government 

 Science–Forms of energy  

 Reading – Visualization 

 Writing – Adding Details 

 Math – Unit 1 Multiplication 
 
 

September 23-27 
Monday 23 Tuesday 24 Wednesday 25 Thursday 26 Friday 27 

 PE 
 BOOK 

CHECKOUT 

 

 Art  Music 

 PE 

 Spanish  Media 

 Music 

 
 
 
 

Happy Weekend, 
 
 
 
 Mr.Provost 
 www.mrprovost.info 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 

Developing Student 
Independence 

 
Keys to success… 
 

 Your Attention 

 Your School Routines 

 Your Job 

 Your Respect 

 Your Safety 
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